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I have been to the /stoppuppyfarming link for the $250,000 consultation process but am
not happy to fill out the form in its format.

It is incredulous to me that this amount of money is being wasted and could be put to
better use for example supporting the RSPCA.

Other Australian States have already past the legislation to stop farming. The Labor
Government took this issue as a promise to the election and many voters like myself
took it that it was going to pass into law as swiftly as possible.

My experiences with consultation processes (having been on a Local Government one)
is that they are expensive, time consuming, fail to provide feedback and offer little or
no solutions to existing issues.

Often consultations appear to be purely an expensive PR display or in the words of
William Shakespeare "Much Ado about Nothing.'

Just get on with it and Stop Puppy Farming!

Diane


mailto:puppyfarming@dlgsc.wa.gov.au



